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July 12, 2012 
 
 
     
 
Lon Hoffmann 
164 Valley View Dr 
Pagosa Springs  CO 81147 
 
VIA EMAIL:  lonhofmann@usfamily.net 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 1074 Breen Street 
 
Dear Mr. Hoffmann: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 10, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced 
matter to Tuesday, July 24, 2012 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall for clarification.  
Your representative, Tim Molstad, came to the hearing; however, he was unable to 
response to some of the questions.  Ms. Moermond ask that someone be there next 
week when the inspector make an inspection of building.   She recommended that the 
City Council grant a 6-inch variance on the openable height of the egress windows in 
the east and west side of the main floor bedrooms. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
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